
 

 

Authorized and Paid for by Wheeler for PWC

PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release      Contact:  Ann Wheeler 

March 20, 2023      Email: ann@wheelerforpwc.com 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Jeanine Lawson Represents a Dangerous and Divisive Future for Prince William County 

Jeanine Lawson’s announcement to run for Chair-At-Large of the Prince William County Board of 

Supervisors shows that the Republican Party of Prince William County has cemented its support for the 

far-right agenda.  Lawson is an extreme MAGA Republican who is dangerous for our county. In her own 

words, Lawson said: “This woke agenda has manifested itself under guises of 'equity' and 'inclusion' - 

innocent words that conceal a deeply divisive and devastating agenda.“ 

Prince William County is the most diverse county in the Commonwealth and the 10th most diverse 

county in the country.  We do not need a Trump-style celebrity politician who likes appearing on right-

wing radio shows and aspires to higher office.  She is a MAGA Republican whose style of leadership is 

not only dangerous but is deeply divisive and exclusionary on so many levels.  The people of Prince 

William County are too smart for this showy style of politics and deserve better. 

Lawson clearly does not have the pulse of Prince William County, nor the best interests of all of our 

many residents and communities at heart. We cannot go back to the days when the majority of our 

residents had no voice.  

I look forward to earning our residents’ vote on November 7, 2023, and to serving Prince William 

County for another four years as your Chair-At-Large.   


